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April 2,1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street, 
Glastonbury, 
Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

We wish to thank you for your report of our 
test signals heard in the early morning hours of 
March 20, 1947. Your report checks accurately 
with our log and we are happy to verify your recep- 
tion of our station. 

Transmissions during the test period, one to 
six in the morning, local time, are carried on at 
irregular intervals, but we are always pleased with 
reports from some of our more distant listeners. 
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Cordially yours, 

H. Charles Kaetel, 
Chief Engineer - WAITK 

H. CHARLES KAETEL 
CHIEF ENGINEER 


